
 

April 16, 2021 

Dear AUB Student, 

We hope you are doing well and staying safe. 

We indicated to you on March 29 that you may be eligible to graduate this spring. You have not yet applied 

to graduate, which means you have determined either that you are not eligible to graduate or you have 

forgotten. 

If the latter, we have extended the deadline for making your application to April 23, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

For instructions on applying, please refer to our email of March 29. 

Students who do not complete the Arabic name properly (i.e., first, middle/father, last) as per the exact 

spelling on the legal document they upload will risk delays in the process and in receiving the degree. For 

exceptions on either the English or Arabic name, contact regist@aub.edu.lb. 

Application is not optional. The application allows us to collect information necessary to your graduation. 

Students who do not apply within the deadline will not graduate. 

We wish you continued success in this semester. 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/pdfdoc/potentialundergraduate-spring2021.pdf
mailto:regist@aub.edu.lb

